STH to visit Beijing

The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Mr Frank Chan Fan, will leave
for Beijing this evening (August 14).

Mr Chan will have a meeting with the China Railway Corporation in the
morning on August 16 and return to Hong Kong in the afternoon.

During his absence, the Under Secretary for Transport and Housing, Dr
Raymond So Wai-man, will be the Acting Secretary for Transport and Housing.
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